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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID- 2022- 058

To: Dr. Rebecca C. Sagot, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Dr. Eduard C. Amoguis, Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Dr. Grace Santa T. Daclan, Education Program Supervisor
Dr. Evelyn Grace H. Labasan, Education Program Supervisor
Dr. Medos O. Jala, Education Program Supervisor
Ms. Marlyn A. Publico, Education Program Supervisor
Mr. Bernardo Boyles, PSDS, New Corella
Ms. Angelie Rose Centina, School Head, Mangguangan IS

Subject: MENTORING SESSION AT MANGGUANGAN INTEGRATED SCHOOL
RELATIVE TO ITS NEWLY APPROVED SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL PROGRAM

Date: September 12, 2022

1. To monitor the status of the newly approved Senior High School, and to conduct
mentoring session, this office allows the Technical Assistance Team of the
Curriculum and Implementation Division to visit Mangguangan Integrated School,
New Corella District on September 15, 2022.

2. The Technical Assistance Team is requested to submit to the Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent the report of the Monitoring and Assistance provided to the
school.

3. Everyone is highly encouraged to continually support and recognize the value of
equality and diversity of all personnel while complying with the directives set forth
by this office.

4. Travel and other incidental expenses relative to the conduct of the above-mentioned
activity are chargeable against Division/ school MOOE, subject to the usual
accounting, and auditing rules and regulations.

5. Health Protocols shall be always observed.

6. Please be guided accordingly.
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DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
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